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September     , 2015 

  

The Governments of The Socialist Republic of Viet Nam and the Republic of Peru have 

reached the following understanding concerning the Annex on Transparency and Procedural 

Fairness for Pharmaceutical Products and Medical Devices contained on the Transparency 

and Anti-Corruption Chapter of the Transpacific Partnership (TPP) Agreement: 

 

The Parties recognize that on Paragraph X.1: Principles, it is understood that “high-quality 

healthcare” does not refer to specific final outcomes in a Party’s healthcare system, including 

the selection of specific pharmaceutical products. 
 

 

 

FOR THE GOVERNMENT OF                        FOR THE GOVERNMENT OF THE  

THE SOCIALIST REPUBLIC                          REPUBLIC OF PERU:  

OF VIET NAM: 

 
 
______________________________   _________________________________ 


